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MINUTES 
 

January 18, 2023 Special Meeting 

 

Mayor Jonathon Brust called the special meeting of the Liquor Commission to order at 

6:15 PM. On roll call, members Alderman Pam Wesner and Mayor Jonathon Brust were 

present; City Administrator Alyssa Seguss was also present.  

 

Alderman Wesner made a motion, seconded by Mayor Brust to approve the minutes from 

the December 1, 2021 Meeting. Upon voice vote, all members present voted aye. Minutes 

approved. 

 

City Administrator Seguss discussed the annual process for renewing liquor licenses. The 

Commission then discussed any changes that may be needed to the liquor code prior to 

the packets for renewal going out. After discussion, it was determined that no 

amendments are needed, however, it was recommended that the fee for video gaming 

terminals should be reviewed by the City Council.  

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting of the Liquor Commission was made by Alderman 

Wesner seconded by Mayor Brust. Upon voice vote, all members present voted aye. 

Motion carried. Meeting was adjourned at 6:45 PM.  
 
 


